
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on proposed Local Law #4 of 2017 to 

override the 2018 Tax Levy Limit on Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 5:45pm at the Town of 

Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

   

Absent: Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

 

Others Present:  William Trybendis, Jamie Wilson-Highway Superintendent, Lohrer 

McKinstry, Diana Stevenson, Paul Reese, Robert Stevenson, Chip Perry-WWTP, Rose French-

Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 5:45pm by saluting the flag. 

 

The Supervisor read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing. 

 

The Supervisor explained the need for the override.  He is confident that the Town will meet the 

tax cap.  He explained that the State is trying to calculate what the tax cap will be due to the 

dissolution of the Village.  The Supervisor feels it will be between 4-6%. 

 

Floor open to the public: 

  

N/A   

 

The Supervisor asked the Town Board if they had any questions, and they did not. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:49pm. 

 

  

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


